
Report on Poster-Making and Essay-Writing Competitions for the College Magazine 

On 5th March 2025, the Magazine Committee successfully organized two creative 
competitions – the Poster-Making Competition and the Essay-Writing Competition – as part 
of the preparations for the upcoming issue of the college magazine. These competitions were 
held to engage students in a creative process and provide them with an opportunity to contribute 
their work to the publication. 

 

 

Many students participated in the Essay-Writing Competition and Poster-Making Competition. 
The themes for both competitions were designed to encourage reflection on important national 
and global issues, with the following topics being chosen: 

1. िवकिसत भारत, सशƅ भारत 
2. वैिʷक पįर̊ʴ मŐ भारत की भूिमका 
3. आधुिनक जीवन शैली और उसकी सम˟ाएं 
4. भारत की सांˋृितक याũा और महाकंुभ 
5. बढ़ता Ůदूषण गहरा संकट 

For the Poster-Making Competition, participants were provided with A-3 size sheets, and those 
taking part in the Essay-Writing Competition used exam sheets. Students brought their own 
colors and art supplies to contribute to the event. Both competitions were designed to encourage 
students to explore and express their views on significant issues through art and writing. The 
best poster will be featured as the cover page of the upcoming college magazine, while the best 
essay will be published inside the magazine, showcasing students’ creativity and 
thoughtfulness. 



 

In addition to the participants, several teachers from other departments also visited the 
event⸺ Dr. Manu Umesh (Commerce), Dr. Sonia Singh and Dr. Varsha (Computer Science), 
Dr. Pranav and Ms. Anju Bala (Hindi)⸺ offering their support and encouragement. Their 
presence helped create a vibrant and engaging atmosphere during the competition. 



 

The Magazine Committee would also like to extend its sincere thanks to the student 
volunteers who played a crucial role in ensuring the smooth conduct of the event. Their efforts 
in managing and assisting with the organization were invaluable and contributed greatly to the 
event's success. 

We are excited to announce that the winning entries will be featured in the upcoming issue of 
the college magazine. The Magazine Committee is grateful for the enthusiasm shown by the 
participants and the support from faculty and volunteers. We hope to continue this tradition of 
creativity and participation in future events. 

Report by: 
Magazine Committee 
Dr. Sunita Saxena (Convenor) 


